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Huge Turn Out for Veterans Common Dedication!!!
 
About 100 people turned out for the Veterans Common Dedication held on campus at Plymouth State University on Saturday, June 27th at 3pm.  The Veterans Common, located between Hyde Hall and High Street on the PSU campus, features a round brick-lined circular walk with granite monuments inscribed with the seals of military service branches. Speaking at the dedication were; PSU President Sara Jayne Steen, Lt Colonel Michael Moffett ’78 and our own Steve King (Fall 82), “This is a small token of our never-ending gratitude for your service,” Stephen King, president of the Phi Beta Upsilon Alumni Organization told the veterans. “The Common serves as a constant reminder of the sacrifices you have made.” 
There was a large contingency of Phi Beta brothers in attendance- alumni and active.  Of special note was the presence of Phi Meader, Rick Fournier and Lindsey Hartshorn- brothers who were on campus in the early 70’s and spent time sharing some great memories from that period.
After the dedication, brothers gathered
at 27 Highland for a group picture and then a tour of the original fraternity house.  Most of the tour was spent in the basement where the mural remains untouched as well as pipe wrapping with brothers names inscribed. Brothers also spent time upstairs, snapping pictures in the infamous “sin bin”.
For more information on the Dedication 

check out this article posted on the PSU website:

http://www.plymouth.edu/news/releases/
(click on Veterans Common Dedicated at PSU 
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(pictured above: Phil Meader, Rick Fournier, Lindsey Hartshorn)
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UPCOMING EVENTS!!!!
Derryfield Golf Outing-  9/18/2009

 Reminder: 27 Highland will hold its annual golf outing at Derryfield Country Club- Manchester, NH on Friday, September 18, 2009.  Last year’s outing in Amherst was well attended and we received a lot of great comments so we are excited about 2009. There will be a shot-gun start at 8am followed by 18 holes of great golf and then everyone will get together for lunch and cocktails on the “Deck”. If you haven’t been to the Derryfield and had a few brews on their Deck, you are truly missing out.  Now even bigger at 3,200 square feet- it offers a full menu, cold drinks and live music. 

Cost:  $110.00 per person (includes lunch) or $500 Corporate Foursome Sponsorship (includes sleeve of balls, T-sponsor & shirt)…….  To encourage & reward early payment- those that pay the full cost ($110) by August 30th- their names will go into a drawing and 1 (one) winner will be drawn at the end of the tournament and have their entry fee refunded!!!   
http://www.thederryfield.com
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To register, simply go to-  http://27highland.org  and use PAYPAL or send a check for $110.00 payable to 27 Highland and mail to:
Tony Albright

Brayman, Houle, Keating & Albright, PLLC

12 Cotton Road, 

Nashua, NH 03063
Questions:  contact Kendall Turner or Terry McKenzie …….  

TURNERK1@nationwide.com      mckenzie125@msn.com 

Board of Directors Meeting-  27 Highland will hold a Board Meeting on 8/17 at approximately 6pm in Nashua NH. 

Additional Pictures from the Dedication
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Pictured Above, left to right- Terry Fife, Terry McKenzie, Rod McQuate, George Pervanas, Brian Stanley, 
Tony Albright, Brent Onufrak
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The early years at Phi Beta Upsilon
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Another view of the brothers in 1974. Top left Randy Waterman. Phil Meader, 4th from left top row.
  (photo provided by Rick Fournier)


Ευχαριστώ 
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To all those that attended the Dedication with Special Thanks to:

Rod McQuate
Terry McKenzie
Brian Smith 

For their efforts in pulling together a color guard that everyone was proud to watch.
Alumni Dues: Just a reminder that we are accepting annual dues of $25.00 which will be used to offset event costs and help to fund various projects (Veterans Common, Merit Award, Annual Outings, ect) many of which will be philanthropic. As a reminder, we have made it very easy for you to register for events, pay dues, or make a donation. Simply visit the alumni site and make your payment via PAYPAL……… it’s so easy a DZ sister could figure it out!!


Look for the Winter Newsletter in Nov or Dec!

Newsletter Mission Statement


Provide news and information to the brothers of Phi Beta Upsilon. 


Serve as a communication link to bring brothers together; alumni and 


active brothers at PSU. Promote a spirit of fraternity, brotherhood & unity








Veterans Common Dedication, Saturday- June 27th, 2009





Pictured above- “Brothers gather at 27 Highland Avenue”
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PAYPAL IS HERE!!!





Brothers now have the ease of paying dues, making donations, and event payments via PayPal. Go to �HYPERLINK "http://www.27highland.org"�www.27highland.org� for info
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